
You're Invited to Our Open House! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We're excited to announce that we are hosting an open house at our new home! We would love 

for you to join us as we celebrate this special milestone. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Address: 1234 Elm Street, Springfield 

Come enjoy some refreshments, tour our home, and celebrate together. Feel free to bring your 

family along! 

Please RSVP by March 10th. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

Warm regards, 

Your Name 


